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AZERBAIJANI MFA RESPONDS TO CLAIMS OF ARMENIAN SECURITY COUNCIL SECRETARY

- 05.06.2023

Trend News Agency (5 June 2023)

 

Armenian Security Council Secretary Armen Grigoryan's new attempts to distort the essence of a 
number of issues [including the Armenian-Azerbaijani border delimitation process] are 
unacceptable, Trend reports citing Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Azerbaijan

The ministry made the remark commenting on Grigoryan's interview on Armenian Public Television 
on June 4, 2023.

Besides, the ministry called unacceptable the Armenian official's attempts to mislead the 
international community and the Armenian society, contrary to the commitments undertaken by 
Armenia.
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